

# YSGOL Y WAUN - NEWSLETTER



FRIDAY 14<sup>th</sup> June 2019 www.ysgolywaun.co.uk

### CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE!

The Criw Cymraeg members would like to remind you all of the following -

- The next song on our Favourite Welsh Song Ballot list is "Llyncu Dwr" by Yr
  Eira. Once again we kindly ask that you search / youtube this song and
  listen to it with your child ready to make your choice in the ballot.
- The Criw Cymraeg Competition

Design a poster to encourage other people to speak Welsh. Think about the benefits of learning Welsh when you design your poster - you might want to include the phrase "Mae Cymraeg in cwl!" (Welsh is cool!) or "Dewch i siarad Cymraeg! (Come and speak Welsh!). Entries to be returned to school by Monday,  $17^{th}$  June. Please write your name and class clearly on the back of your entry ready for the Criw Cymraeg members to choose the winning poster. Pob lwc pawb!!

#### COLLECTING FROM LLOYD'S LANE AT END OF SCHOOL DAY

Following reports of several incidents involving young children when parents, grandparents or other family members / friends are waiting to collect older children from the Lloyd's Lane site at the end of the school day please may we ask that all you closely supervise any younger children that you may have with you. Everybody's co-operation in this matter would be much appreciated.

In the interest of safety may we also suggest that in order to ease congestion at the end of the school day by the new gates parents or family members who come to collect Year 3 and Year 4 children walk down towards the main school entrance to meet their child. Thank you.

#### **BOOK AMNESTY**

It would be much appreciated if you could check for any Ysgol Y Waun school / reading books that you may have at home. Please hand any books that you may find back to your child's class teacher or to either Mrs Pearce or Mrs Gardner in the school offices. Thank you!

## SCHOOL UNIFORM

School Uniform Order forms were sent home with your child last week. If you require any items of school logo uniform please return your order forms along with full payment by next Friday, 21<sup>st</sup> June, so that we can place the order with our supplier ready for delivery and distribution before the end of the school year. Orders arriving after this date may not arrive before we close for the summer holidays. Spare copies of the order form are available from either office. Thank you.

# Dates for your Diary

Nursery/ Reception Sports Day - Monday 8th July - 9:30 am - Lloyds Lane

Y1/2 Sports Day - Tuesday 9th July - 9:30 am - Lloyds Lane

Y3-6 Sports Day - Tuesday 9th July - 1 pm - Lloyds Lane

Y1-6 Wet Weather Alternative - Wednesday 10th July

Nursery/ Reception Wet Weather Alternative - Thursday 11th July - 9:30 am - Lloyds Lane

School Summer Fair - Thursday 11th July - 3:30 pm onwards - Lloyds Lane

Year 6 Leavers Service - Friday 19th July - 9 a.m. Lloyds Lane